
Public Notice 

 

 

Based on the approval of the Oversight Committee, the Ministry has issued 

letters on 20.8.2016 to the medical colleges for establishment/increase of 

seats/renewal of permission/Starting/Increase in Super Specialty Course for the 

academic session 2016-17. The details have already been uploaded on the 

Ministry’s website.  

 

2. Consequent upon direction dated 27.8.2016 of the Oversight Committee, 

each and every Medical College including medical college functioning as deemed 

universities, for which notifications have been issued by MHFW in August, 2016 

on the decision of the OC, are hereby directed to maintain and display the 

following details on website of respective college for at least 3 months, in order to 

ensure transparency in admission to UG/PG(Super Speciality) courses for the 

academic year 2016-17: 

 

(i) Name of the candidate 

(ii) Roll Number 

(iii) NEET Ranking 

(iv) State Ranking and  

(v) Amount of fee paid for admission to the course 

 

 

3 A copy of the details so uploaded in each case by the institutions on their 

respective website may be furnished by the institutions to the Ministry of Health & 

Family Welfare and Medical Council of India.  
 


